Clerk of the Board

Jason T. Britt
County Administrative Officer
Clerk of the Board

County of Julae
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Chief Clerk

September 26, 2022

Tulare Local Health District
8699 Cherry Street
Tulare, CA 93274-2287

To Whom It May Concern:

According to our records, a term for Director expires December 4, 2022. Papers have not
been filed for re-election. Please notify our office if the following would like to be
reappointed.

Brandon Lee Taylor — Area 1

If the incumbent does not wish to be reappointed, please inform our office if the District
has any recommendations to fill this position.

Appointments in Lieu of Election will be made by the Board of Supervisors on
November 29, 2022, so we ask that you respond no later than October 21, 2022
to ensure that your request will be processed on time. Please note that if appointments
are not made during this time, your district may be without members until the next
upcoming Election process.

If you require additional information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,
/s/ Melinda Benton

Melinda Benton, Chief Clerk
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

2800 West Burrel Avenue Visalia, CA 93291 TEL: (559) 636-5000 FAX: (5659) 733-6898



Philip Smith
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From: Melinda Benton <MBenton@tularecounty.ca.gov>
Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 9:10 AM
To: Philip Smith
Cc: Christie Watkins; Jason Howard
Subject: RE: Contact Information

Hi Philip,
Your response has been received.
If you have any questions on the process, please feel free to reach out.

Thank you.

Melinda Benton
Chief Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
Tulare County Clerk of the Board

phone: 559-636-5000, Option 2

email: mbenton@tularecounty.ca.gov
2500 W. Burrel Ave. B-1, Visalia, CA 93291

https://tularecounty.ca.gov/clerkoftheboard;

**CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication
and any accompanying documents(s) are privileged and
confidential, and are intended for the sole use of the
addressee(s). [f you have received this transmission in
errar, you are advised that any disclosure, copying,
distribution, or the taking of any action in refiance upon it
is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. f you have
received this communication in error, please
immediately delete it and contact me at (559) 636-
5000. Thank you

From: Philip Smith <psmith@tulareregional.org>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 9:08 AM

To: Melinda Benton <MBenton@tularecounty.ca.gov>

Cc: Christie Watkins <cwatkins@tulareregional.org>; Jason Howard <Jason.Howard@mccormickbarstow.com>
Subject: Contact Information

Good morning Melinda,

I'am conferring with District Counsel right now on the re-appointment of Brandon Lee Taylor to the District 1 seat for the
Tulare Local Healthcare District.

We have a Special Meeting which has been called for next Wednesday, October 12 and may be able to address this
matter at that time in order to cooperate with your deadline for the next Board of Supervisors meeting.

Please advise if you have further direction or questions.

Thank you.



Philip M. Smith

Chief Executive Officer

Tulare Local Healthcare District

P. 0. Box 1136

Tulare, CA93275-1136

(559) 685-3465
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